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Issue No 7 - Friday 15th March 2024 TERM 1 

Community News 
Albert Street Primary School 

Our hours of supervision are 8.45am-3.30pm Our hours of supervision are 8:30am-3:15pm  

AWARDS 

 

Partnership 
Charlotte—always offering her support at Brekky club set up.  You are so helpful.  Thank you! 
Pip—consistent, accurate answering in our mental maths session 
Rubie—being a positive example to younger students 

Respect 
Mason—maintaining a sharp focus throughout the day regardless of the task 
Kaleb— always listening and following instructions to the best of his ability 
Ellouise  -  being kind and compassionate to class mates during swimming lessons 
Olivia K—being caring and compassionate of class mates during swimming 
Seth— having respect for our school grounds and disposing of a dead bird 

Optimism 
Olivia B—bouncing back after a difficult time at swimming 
Skyler—pushing though challenges at swimming 
Shaylah—putting in such a great effort during swimming lessons 
Ryan—giving everything a go at swimming last week 

Pride 
Blake—always taking pride in your work 
Jasmine—your total involvement in our swimming week 
Connor—having a fabulous go at his Cold Write and encouraging 
others to write 
Noah W—amazing effort in his independent writing 
Ruby—a great effort when doing your persuasive writing 
Tiarah—always doing your best in every task 
Charlotte—working hard during Cued Articulation 
Charlotte—excellent handwriting as demonstrated in our persuasive text 
Jake M—taking pride and responsibility in Brekky Club 

CONGRATULATIONS  TO THIS 

WEEK’S AWARD WINNERS... 



IMPORTANT DATES 
 TERM 1 

  

Monday 18th March Hot cross bun orders due 

Monday 18th March Whole School Athletics 

Friday 22nd March Out of uniform day—bring an Easter egg donation 

Monday 25th March Melbourne Immigration Museum Excursion 3/4a 5/6a 

Tuesday 26th March School Council Meeting @ 6:30pm 

Wednesday 27th March Woodworking evening 

Wednesday 27th March Jump Rope for Heart Jump off Day 

Thursday 28th March Last Day of Term 1  -  2:00pm Finish 

 TERM 2 

Monday 15th April First Day of Term 2 

Wednesday 24th April Lowanna Open Day 

Thursday 25th April ANZAC Day public holiday 

Friday 10th May Day for Dolly 

Thursday 16th May  School Photos 

Friday 28th June Last Day of Term 2—2pm Finish 

 TERM 3 

Monday 15th July First Day Term 3 

Friday 20th September Last Day Term3—2pm Finish 

 TERM 4 

Monday 7th October First Day Term 4 

Friday 20th December Last Day of Term 4—2pm Finish 

  

  

  

  

Gates/Late Arrivals/Early Pick Ups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school (after 

8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the 
front gate only.  At times the gate will be locked for incidents around 

student safety.  Should the gate be locked, please call the office. 

 

Family Pick Ups and Drop Offs 

A-G    Yellow Gate 

H-O    Green Gate (Front) 

P-Z    Blue Gate 



 

 

From The Principal 

Warrawee everyone, 

Welcome to Allyson Armstrong.  

As you know Ann– Marie  Ernst is currently on medical leave and we wish her all the best for a 
speedy recovery.  We are fortunate to have Allyson Armstrong step into the Disabilities Inclusion role 
while Ann– Marie is away.  Please take the time to welcome Allyson.  

Whole school athletics 18th March 

Our last whole school event for the term is Athletics Day which will take place at Joe Carmody      
Reserve Newborough.  Students will be transported to and from the event by bus.  The Middle and 
Senior units will be leaving school at 9:15am and the Junior Unit, including some Year 3 students will 
be leaving at 9:45am.  The Junior Unit will have a shortened timetable and will arrive back at school 
around 12:30pm.   

Parents/carers are welcome to attend this event  to support their children. If you  intend on taking 
your child home from the  reserve, it is important that you  inform their class teacher.  Student s are 
encouraged to wear their house colours on the day.  A kind reminder to  make sure your child has a 
packed snack, lunch, drink bottle and sunscreen.  We look forward  to a fun day.  

Day for Dolly  Advertising Campaign 

I am excited to announce on behalf of Bek that the Day for Dolly organisers 
have selected our school  to photograph some of our students and staff  for 
their national campaign.  Each year Bek submits photos of our  Day for Dolly 
event, including  sessions on keeping safe, respect and kindness. The          
organisers for Day for Dolly were impressed with the work and associaled 
fundraising that Bek organisers and  therefore invited us to be  part of the 
campaign.  

Dr Monique Osborn 

 

In sporting news….  

Reeves (2/3 B) was recently awarded the Moe 

Little Aths Paintland Perpetual Trophy for   

outstanding results in the  Little Aths         

competition against other children from the 

local area.  It is Reeves second consecutive 

year winning the trophy which is certainly an 

impressive achievement. 

 

Well done Reeves! 



HOT CROSS BUN FUNDRAISER 

We are continuing to fundraise for our new playground by ordering some 
mouth-watering traditional, no fruit, apple and cinnamon and choc-chip 
hot cross bun packs for $7.00.  The Hot Cross Buns will be made fresh from 
Out of Dough and delivered to our school. 

All orders and payments are due back to school by Monday 18th March 
2024.  Delivery will be during the last week of Term. Our Fundraising team 
will let you know when orders are ready to be picked up. 
 

 

 

 

 

WOODWORK EVENING 

Our woodworking evening has had a change of date and will now be held 
on Wednesday 27th March instead of Tuesday 19th March.  Slips will be 
coming home shortly and numbers are limited to 25 families.   

 

ASPS Community News 

OUT OF UNIFORM DAY/EASTER RAFFLE—FUNDRAISING 

On Friday 22nd of March we will be having an out of uniform day.  Students 
may come out of uniform and bring an Easter egg donation which will be 
used for our Easter raffle.  Raffle tickets and money will need to be returned 
by the 25th March. 

SCHOOL CROSSING SAFETY 

Please remember that we need to use the school crossing to get across the 

road safely. Albert Street is very busy and this is the only way to cross it  

safely. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this term at Albert Street Primary School!! 

 

Jump Rope for Heart is the Heart Foundation’s primary school skipping      
challenge that helps kids move more, have fun, and raise funds for life-
saving research and programs. 

 

This year we’ve got an audacious goal to see our student Heart Heroes at 
ASPS log 40 hours of skipping throughout the program! 

Register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the   
program and participate in online fundraising, simply follow the link    
below to get started.  www.jumprope.org.au/parents 

 

Students will be skipping throughout the term in PE lessons and during 
lunch breaks.  During this time you can share their online fundraising 
page with  family and friends to help raise money for this great cause. 

We will hold our school Jump Off Day in the last week of term on 
Wednesday 27th March.  This will mark the end of the program and is a 
chance for everyone to come together to skip and show off their newly 
learned skills.   

 

House Points will be allocated weekly for engagement, fundraising goals 
and cool tricks learnt!!  Let’s see which class are the superior Jump  Rope 
for Heart Heroes!!!!! 








